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Dear Mustang Members, 


We would like to inform you of our intentions for our 2020 Annual General Meeting. 

With the state of COVID-19 all around us and still ongoing, we have chosen not to hold a physical AGM this year. 

With that being said we will be moving our entire AGM online, as it will be found digitally on our website. Choosing to move our AGM online, is a choice we’ve made to safely provide our members, fans and media the necessary information, without putting everyone at risk to the novel Corona virus. 

For all our AGM details we ask you please follow our social media channels, as well as website for updates as to when our AGM will be put online. We are currently in the process of gathering all information and reports to make available to you at www.melfortmustangs.com. 

If you have any questions or would like more information, you can contact Mustangs President Chad Elliott at 306-921-3133, or Jaret at the Mustangs office 306-752-2799. 
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